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DIARY DATES
5th May

Presentation celebration for 
a student who is due to 

receive a very prestigious 
National Award, we can't 

wait to share the news with 
you soon

20th May10am
Post 16 students are holding 

a coffee morning at our 
Lyme and Wood Learning 
Hub - watch out for your 

invite!

27th May
School and College are 

holding a Jubilee Garden 
party

https://www.facebook.com/Wargrave-House-School-College-230824400365803/
https://instagram.com/wargravehouseschoolcollege
https://twitter.com/Wargrave_Autism


I hope our newsletter finds you all safe and well. 

This week, were are pleased to welcome two new members of staff to Wargrave House. 

Tom Wilkinson joins our Education Team from the Wirral as our Special Educational Needs 

Coordinator (SENCO) and Kelly Redfern joins our Clinical Services and Therapy Team from 

Manchester as an Occupational Therapist.

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to our forthcoming Parents Evening on 

Tuesday 10th May between 3:45 pm – 6:00 pm. This occasion will provide an excellent 

opportunity to share the progress of all our learners and students across both school and 

college. We appreciate some of you will take your appointments remotely, whilst others 

will seize the opportunity of joining us here on site and look forward to the event.

There are a number of exciting activities throughout this summer term which will provide 

a wealth of learning experiences for our young people. These include Duke of Edinburgh 

expeditions, Platinum Jubilee celebrations as well as the further development of our 

student council and learner voice.

We look forward to providing you with further details in due course,

Wishing you all a wonderful bank holiday weekend,

Robin 
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Dear parents and carers
POST-16

JULLIET DOHERTY

CEO UPDATE
ROBIN BUSH

Dear students, parents, carers welcome back after what I hope has been a restful and

enjoyable Easter break.

We have another busy term ahead with celebrations galore, from 21st birthdays to award

winning students; watch this space for more updates. We are looking forward to inviting

staff, students, parents, carers and all our community friends to a Coffee Morning on the

20th May so please look out for your invite. The Cosy Corner Cafe team are going to host a

Jubilee Garden Party for staff and students on 27th May from 9:30 - 11:30 so we are

looking forward to our Red, White, and Blue day, more information to follow. LEAP College

students and staff are keen to open a small animal care centre so we are looking at

starting with chickens and rabbits, if anyone has any coops, hutches or resources we

could use to support this please do contact jullietdoherty@wargravehouse.com
We are very excited about our new small animal pathway.

LEAP College students have a market stall at Earlestown Market on Friday's so please do

pop down to see them. They will be selling upcycled furniture, plants, seasonal gifts, and

other items we can offer a very reasonably priced delivery service. LEAP 1 have been

completing their first print shop order of T Shirts for Earlestown Cricket Club who

celebrate140 years as a club this year, if you have any print requirements please do

contact gemmasutton@wargravehouse.com for any further orders or enquiries.

Very best wishes and we look forward to meeting with you on our coffee mornings,

Julliet and the Post 16 team.

mailto:jullietdoherty@wargravehouse.com
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LS1 & LS2

On Monday Lakeside visited
Aintree foot golf course. Some of
this half term RARPA targets are,
personal safety and appropriate
communication.

They worked really hard working in
teams and staff loved to see their
competitive sides come out.
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Nicky has enjoyed getting back to work at the RSPCA after the Easter
break. He's doing excellent work completing jobs independently now
around the site by sorting the donations, cleaning communal areas used
by the animals and maintaining their bedding and toys which is essential
to their welfare. Nicky has also helped out this week with taking a dog to
the paddock for a toilet break throughout the day.

T-Shirt Printing

Ben working hard printing t-shirts for Earlestown Cricket Club’s 140-year
anniversary.

LEAP 1 – Nicky at the RSPCA
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LEAP 2 visited Conwy Castle
and explored the castle and
surrounding area. Students
looked at some of the history
of the castle and saw some
amazing views.

LEAP 2 also visited Southport
Promenade. After having some
lunch at a local restaurant, we
visited a small hall of mirrors for
some entertainment and took a
walk to the penny arcade with
vintage slot machines.

LEAP 2


